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 FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
The proposed rule change would have a minor positive fiscal impact on the Department of 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs. The Department has estimated that the initial number of 
applicants would result in approximately $20,000 in revenue from license and application 
processing fees, and that these fees then are expected to generate about $9,000 annually. 
However, much of this revenue increase would be offset by the initial and ongoing costs of 
administering the licensure program. The Department has estimated that the initial 
implementation costs would total approximately $20,000, while ongoing costs are estimated at 
about $6,000 annually.  
 
  


